Staying in a Hotel or with Family/Friends

For your convenience a list of hotels and respective room rates are located on the back of your
summons for those individuals who qualify for overnight accommodations. The rooms listed on the
summons are just a few of those in the area. You may stay at any hotel of your choice or you may stay
with friends or family in the area.

We encourage you to make your hotel reservations as soon as possible due to limited rooms
that are available at the GSA rate. When making your reservations and checking in, please
identify yourself as a federal juror and request the GSA rate. Please be prepared to show them

your jury summons if needed.

You must bring your hotel receipt with you to jury selection.



